
 

 

 

 

May 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Peter O’Bryan, Chairman 
Board of County Commissioners 
Indian River County 
Administration Building A 
1801 27th Street 
Vero Beach, FL  32960-3388 
      RE:  Polling Place Update 
 
Dear Chairman O’Bryan, 
 
The Supervisor of Elections appeared before the Board of County Commissioners on May 3, 2022.  
I presented the proposed precinct map, along with the polling locations for each voting precinct. 
The Board of County Commissioners approved the new map.  
 
My office was recently contacted by Holy Cross Catholic Church, located at 500 Iris Lane, 
indicating that they have reconsidered and would like to continue serving as a polling location.  
Voters in Precinct 34 (previously Precinct 18) will continue to vote on Election Day at Holy Cross 
Catholic Church.  
 
I respectfully request the Board of County Commissioners to approve the change to the 
previously submitted voting precinct list.   The Supervisor of Elections is extremely grateful to 
Holy Cross Catholic Church for allowing the Elections Office to utilize their wonderful facility as 
an Election Day voting site. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Leslie R. Swan 
Supervisor of Elections 
 
Enclosures 
cc:   Jason Brown, County Administrator 
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